

EUROPEAN COMMISSION

Head of the Transition Team of the President-elect

Brussels, Ares (2019) 5539636

Dear ,
Thank you for your recent e-mail inquiring as to the availability of Ms Ursula von der Leyen, the President-elect of the European Commission, to meet with of Microsoft Corporation, Mr on 27 August 2019 in Berlin.
I would like to inform you that the President-elect is not taking on any commitments until the new Commission takes office on 1 November 2019. I would like to sincerely apologise for the lateness of this reply.
I thank you in advance for your understanding.
Yours sincerely,

Microsoft Berlin

E-mail: @microsoft.com